
	

	
	

Is	God	calling	you	to	serve	the		
Channel	Island	of		

ALDERNEY?	
	

	
	

The	Bailiwick	of	Guernsey	Circuit	is	seeking	to	appoint	a	Supernumerary	Presbyter		
(part-time)	to	serve	the	Methodist	congregation	and	the	people	of	

	
ALDERNEY	

	
from	1st	September	2020	

	
For	information	please	contact	the	Circuit	Superintendent	on	01481	257178	or	

howardstringer2204@gmail.com	
	

Closing	Date:	31st	July	
	

Initial	conversation	by	Zoom	prior	to		
short	listing.	

	
Orientation	and	Interviews	(in	Alderney):	

When	travel	restrictions	permit.	
	


